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JMI organises National Webinar On “Low Vision Awareness” 

A three-day National Webinar on “Low Vision Awareness” was organised by the  Enabling Unit, 
IASE, Jamia Millia Islamia(JMI) from 26th to 28th February,2021. 

Prof. Mohammed Ishtiyaque Officiating Vice Chancellor, JMI inaugurated the webinar on  26th 
February,2021. 

In his inaugural speech Prof. Ishtiyaque wished success and  highlighted the importance of such 
endeavors for creating awareness and sensitization towards PWDs in general and Persons With 
Low Vision in particular. 

Prof Aejaz Masih, Dean, Faculty of Education, JMI also addressed participants and talked about 
the relevance of the webinar. 

Prof Naheed Zahoor  Head IASE, welcomed  guests and participants and expressed her best 
wishes for the success of the webinar. 

Dr.Mohd.Faizullah khan, Coordinator Enabling Unit, briefly outlined the mandate and objectives 
of Enabling Unit and also told the significance of these programmes. 

Mr. Saurabh Ray, Coordinator of the webinar elaborated the objectives of low vision awareness 
for all. 

Hundred of participants joined   the webinar on Google Meet and more than 4000 participants 
joined via Facebook Live and You Tube live streaming. 

The Program had 12 sessions on various topics and issues related to low vision and it's 
implications. Experts from National / Central and State Universities have shared their expertise  
with the participants who joined from across India in large number. 

 The Program ended with a valedictory session in which The Chief Guest Prof. Sushma Sharma, 
exhorted the participants and congratulated  the Enablihg Unit team for such initiatives. 

Dr Vinod kumar Ken, Guest of Honor,(NIEPVD) emphasised the importance of such programs 
and also  offered to collaborate with JMI & (NIEPVD) in future on the issues of common 
interest.The Program conncluded with the vote of thanks to Prof. Najma Akhtar, Vice 
Chancellor, JMI ( in absentia) for her encouragement and support. 

 

Ahmad Azeem 
PRO-Media Coordinator 










